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Pilatus Street takes flight in Jandakot

Traffic congestion and management in Jandakot has improved following the completion 
of a major road improvement project in and around the intersection of Jandakot Road 
and Berrigan Drive. 

The 1.5km $8.8M project has also achieved the creation of Pilatus Street which 
functions as the southern entry to Jandakot Airport.  

New traffic lights have been installed at the intersection of Berrigan Drive and Jandakot 
Road where there was once a roundabout, and about 600m of Berrigan Drive from 
Kwinana Freeway to the new intersection has increased from single to double lanes.

Beyond this intersection on a formerly unmade road reserve, the new Pilatus Street 
extends for about 950m to the boundary of the airport which has long advocated for a 
southern link in its master planning.

Funding for the project was provided by the State Government ($4M), Jandakot Airport 
($3.8M) and the City of Cockburn ($1M).

City of Cockburn Mayor Logan Howlett said the project was also a response to the 
community’s ongoing concern with traffic congestion in the growing municipality.

“The new and upgraded roads, particularly the new traffic light-controlled intersection, 
will help ease traffic congestion, especially at peak travel times,” Mayor Howlett said.
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